
Glencoats Primary School 

Newsletter November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It’s been a busy term since we returned after our October break!  See below for 

some news/info about the coming weeks. 

A massive thanks to our Parent Council and to all our parents/carers who 

supported the recent Sponsored Walk – it was a great success, raising just over 

£2000!!!! 

A huge thanks to everyone who supported our recent Bingo Night – this was also a 

great success, lots of fun and raised £500! 

All monies raised will be used to buy resources or plan experiences for children 

across the school. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

Friday 17th November 

Children can wear own clothes/Pudsy 

themed clothes.  We are not collecting 

money for the charity however children 

will discuss at assembly and in class. 

PANTO 

 

Thursday 23rd November 

All children will be able to watch our 

whole school panto in the afternoon. 

WEAR BRIGHT COLOURS DAY 

 

Friday 24th November 

We will be celebrating Road Safety 

Awareness Day. 

Children are asked to wear bright colours 

on the day. 

ST ANDREW’S DAY HOLIDAY 

 
 

 

Thursday 30th November 

SCHOOLS CLOSED 



CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

 

Friday 8th December 1 – 3pm 

Come along to our Christmas Fayre. 

Children can be collected from classes 

and walk around the fayre with 

parents/carers.  Please sign register 

when collecting children. 

A range of stalls will be available 

including class enterprise stalls as well as 

Santa’s Grotto, Raffles and much more! 

NATIVITY FOR PRIMARY 1 & 2 

PARENTS/CARERS 

 

Wednesday 20th December at 11.15 

Parents of P1 & 2 children are invited to 

join us to watch our annual Nativity 

performance.  Please come in through the 

main entrance where you will be escorted 

to the hall – thank you. 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES/DISCO 

 

Christmas Parties –  

Children can wear party clothes/own 

clothes to school - 

 

PRIMARY 1 & 2 – Thursday 21st  

 

PRIMARY 3 & 4 – Tuesday 19th  

 

PRIMARY 5 – 7 – Wednesday 20th  

STOP FOR HOLIDAYS 

 

Friday 22nd December at 2.30pm 

School will close at 2.30 on 22nd. 

 

Schools re-open on Monday 8th January. 

 

I would like to wish all our parents/carers a wonderful Christmas 

holiday and all the best for 2024.  Thank you for your continued 

support – it is always appreciated. 

Thanks to our wonderful children who are an endless credit to their 

families, school and community – have a great break after all your hard 

work this year. 

Carol McCormick 


